
 

 

Aggregate Resources Task Force Meeting 
Tuesday, December 12, 2017 

MINUTES 

MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Sen. Carrie Ruud, Co-chair 
Sen. Nick Frentz 
Sen. Bill Ingebrigtsen 
Rep. Dale Lueck 
Rep. Mike Sundin 

 
EXCUSED: 
Sen. Dan Schoen 
Rep. Rob Ecklund 
Rep. Chris Swedzinski 
 
 
Senator Carrie Ruud called the Aggregate Resources Task Force Meeting to order at 10:03 a.m. on 
Tuesday, December 12, 2017 at the Minnesota Senate Building, Room 2308.  A quorum was present. 
 
Representative Dale Lueck moved that the Minutes from 7/24/2017, 9/14/2017, and 10/10/2017 be 
approved.         Motion Carried 
 
Topics included in the discussion of the Aggregate Resource Task Force Legislative Report: 
 
1) Effectiveness of tax legislation and the use of revenues collected by county – Fred Corrigan 
2) DNR Aggregate mapping progress and needs – Heather Ahrends 
3) Use of state funds to protect aggregate reserves – Heather Ahrends 
4) Local Land use and permitting issues, environmental review requirements, impacts of other 

state regulations on aggregate reserves – Fred Corrigan 
5) Aggregate mine reclamation efforts – all 
 Senator Ruud placed an emphasis on leaving the land as good or better. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:55 a.m. 


